
 

 

We look forward to seeing you at ‘The Wriggly Nativity’ on Friday 16th 

December at 9.30am in our school hall. 

As you know we never charge for tickets for this event but ask that 

you support us by donating to the foodbank (there is a list below of 

suggestions) – you can support the school also through buying raffle 

tickets etc. on the day. 

Please check that all food items are “use by” at least May 2017. 

If possible it would be great if you could donate a large woven carrier 

bag – as this is great to deliver the items in and won’t burst when we 

fill it up to get it to the Foodbank.   

We have arranged collection on Monday 19th December. 

Tin opener 
 Tinned Soup 

 Tinned potatoes 
 Instant potato 

 Tinned vegetables 
 Packet of stuffing 
 Chutney/Pickles 

 Tin ham/chicken or 
turkey 

 Gravy granules 

Chocolate biscuits 
 Diluting juice (1L) 
Fruit juice (carton) 
Jams and spreads 

Nuts/Savoury biscuits 
 Drinking chocolate 

Tea or Coffee 

 UHT Milk 1L or 1/2L 
Cheese sauce 

 Tinned Custard 

 
 


